
 

GENERAL DECLARATION 
 

Date: January 7, 2013 
 
 
To whom it may concern:   
 
We, Ruckus Wireless, Inc. declare the following device does not support Ad Hoc operation on 
non-US frequencies or DFS frequencies. 
 
FCC ID : S9GZF7351 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
Clinton Bradley 
Compliance Engineer 
 
1-408-636-4368 
clinton.bradley@ruckuswireless.com 
 
 

 

 
 


